We are encouraging our patients to utilize our telemedicine system. 
· We encourage our patients to utilize our remote, video-based telemedicine system, Doxy, where patients can see their Provider from the safety and comfort of their homes. To learn more about Doxy, click here. Patients can also schedule an in-office visit, however, as we are limiting the number of visits to our offices for safety reasons, wait times may be longer for the scheduling of in-office visits.
Travel outside of New York, Connecticut, Pennsylvania and Delaware. 
· Due to the rising number of Covid-19 counts across all states, there is an increased risk of spread upon return from any travel. We are following the recommendations of the New Jersey Dept. of Health advising against all nonessential travel beyond our immediate region of New York, Connecticut, Pennsylvania and Delaware. Patients returning from travel beyond this immediate region will not be permitted in our office for 10 days from their return. As a result, treatment or in-person office visits or lab draws may be delayed.  Please keep this in mind before making travel plans.
We are now using Clearwave, a remote check in process.
· We recommend our patients to complete the pre-check process through this system, to maximize safety and shorten our wait time.
· If you are not able to complete the remote check-in process, please check in at our Clearwave kiosks, located in our waiting rooms.
Covid-19 screening for all patients.
· All patients will be screened before coming to the office to identify anyone with a risk of infection. A series of questions will be asked regarding symptoms and travel history, based on the State of New Jersey travel quarantine mandate.
Please, no visitors.
· Companions or visitors are not currently allowed.  Providers can call any visitor who would like to be involved in the care of a patient. 

We will continue to see new patients.
· All new patient records will be reviewed, and patients with a new diagnosis of cancer will be seen within 24 to 48 hours as dictated by our present policy.  These visits may be scheduled in-office or through our telemedicine system.
Staff will be continuing to wear surgical masks and face shields to decrease the risk of infection.
Please read our full letter to patients regarding new patient-safety measures. 
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